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Jason Schwartz Submits Report on Behalf of 
Paradigm Operations LP and Other Online 
Businesses

Date:  06/19/23

Cahill partner Jason Schwartz submitted a report to the Internal Revenue Services (IRS) on behalf of Paradigm 
Operations LP and other online businesses. The report was in response to the IRS’s request of comments on the 
taxation of non-fungible tokens (NFTs).

To read the report, click here below.
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